
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
The Peer Helper Team is looking for someone to help us sew reflec�ve trim on our Peer Helper vests. 
(see below) 

 
No reflec�ve trim in above photo 
 

 
Reflec�ve trim (a grey and light green X) has been sewn on in the above photo to help our Peer 
Helpers to be seen and stand out while on the playground. 
 
The Peer Helper program is made up of close to 30 grade 4 and 5 students who have received special 
training to help other students to problem solve and to feel connected, supported and happy.   On 
Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays, 4-5 Peer Helpers circulate on the playground at lunch, but 
unfortunately, on cloudy and rainy days, we are no�cing that the Peer Helper vests are difficult to see.  
Adding the reflec�ve trim, which needs to be sewn on, is making it much easier for them to be found by 
other students.  We have SEVEN more vests which need to have the trim sewn on.  Please email me at 
hchang@sd43.bc.ca if you know how to sew and are willing to help out.  Thank you!   
 
Harriete Chang 
Counsellor 
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